Science Fair 2021 @ Richmond Hill K-8

The season is here! Science Fair! 
We will be conducting a 100% virtual Science Fair this school year. You will be asked to complete either a scientific inquiry lab experiment or an engineering design project. 
Students will be asked to submit all parts of their science fair project to their teacher through Office365 (OneDrive).  The teacher will then choose the top 3 projects from their class that is best representing of the scientific process to represent our school at the Regional Science Fair in March at the University of South Carolina – Aiken. 
The project is going to be Voluntary but please encourage students to participate. 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
Thanks, 
Celia Tasha Chancey
chancce@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us
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